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Julie L. Gottshall Elected as a Fellow of The College of 
Labor and Employment Lawyers
July 17, 2024

Partner and Chair of Katten's Employment Litigation and Counseling practice Julie Gottshall has been 
named a Fellow of The College of Labor and Employment Lawyers (CLEL). CLEL is a nonprofit 
professional association honoring the leading lawyers, academicians and scholars nationwide in the 
practice of employment law.

Julie's selection represents the highest recognition from industry colleagues of her outstanding 
performance in the field and her exemplary demonstration of excellence, integrity and dedication.

The installation of new CLEL Fellows will take place on November 16 in New York during the annual 
induction dinner, traditionally held parallel to the American Bar Association's Labor and Employment 
Law Section's Continuing Legal Education Conference.

The College of Labor and Employment Lawyers
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

FIRM NEWS

https://katten.com/
https://theclel.org/


  

katten.com

Julie L. Gottshall
+1.312.902.5645
julie.gottshall@katten.com

https://katten.com/
https://katten.com/Julie-Gottshall
mailto:julie.gottshall@katten.com

